Memoir Writing: Discovering Who You Are on Paper

Faculty: Charlie Green, Senior Lecturer in the Department of Literatures in English

Email: crg95@cornell.edu

Week One: July 7 – 13, 2024 **Week Two:** July 14 – 20, 2024

Advance Assignment

If you are able, in advance of your arrival at CAU Summer,

please email Charlie Green crg95@cornell.edu

up to 1,500 words, (typed, double spaced) of your own memoir that you are trying to write.

(If you don't have anything already in progress, no worries! You *can* start when you arrive but if you do have something already in progress, then we can use it for our Workshop activity.)

Whatever state it's in is fine—from first, rough draft, to polished piece.

See Charlie's Welcome Video for more details!